
 

 

Dear Student 

Results 2020 – Autumn Term Exams 

Can I take my exams another time? 

All GCSE and A level Exams are being offered in a one off ‘Autumn Series’.  Grading will be 100% 

exam, no Non-Exam Assessment (NEA) used, with the exception of Art and Design subjects.  MFL 

speaking will not be assessed as this is considered NEA.  

If you wish to enter for this series then you will sit these exams here at Wellington even though 

you have left.  The exception is if you are resitting Maths or English Language at college (if you did 

not achieve a Grade 4), in this case you should re-sit these subjects at college as part of your resit 

course.  

A levels will be run from Monday 5th October until Friday 23rd October 2020.  GSCE exams will 

run from Monday 2nd until Monday 23rd November 2020. 

If you wish to enter yourself for the Autumn exam series you MUST DO THE FOLLOWING BY THE 

INTERNAL DEADLINES BELOW which allows us to process any requests and accept payments. 

1. Please complete the form which is on the School's website under Key Information/Exam 

Information/Autumn 2020 Exams Series and return it to jbaxter@wellington.trafford.sch.uk.  

These MUST be subjects you were entered for in Summer 2020 and the information about 

the subjects will be on your Statement of Results. 

 

2. Candidates will need to pay for any exam entries.  Once you have contacted school we will 

be able to let you know the costs of the exam(s).  You must also pay for the exam before we 

can make the entry. 
 

Autumn Entry INTERNAL Deadline A Level: 

TUESDAY 1st SEPTEMBER 

Autumn Entry INTERNAL Deadline GCSE (excluding English Lang and Maths): 

MONDAY 14th SEPTEMBER 

Autumn Entry INTERNAL Deadline GCSE English Language and Maths: 

WEDNESDAY 30th SEPTEMBER 

Due to entry deadlines late forms will not be accepted. 
 

A copy of this letter will be on the school website 2020 Exams along with the provisional 

timetable. 
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You will receive confirmation when the entries have been made, a statement of entry and a copy 

of the JCQ 2020/21 Rules and Regulations to read. 

Regards 

Mrs Baxter 

Exams Officer 


